
The 1st graduating class of the "FAI-RENCAP International Academy" goes online  

 

Berlin (20.02.2012) - The Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) in charge 

of the "FAI-RENCAP International Academy" program announced that the Diploma Kits containing, 

among others, the diplomas of the students who participated in the Humanitarian Corps program 

(RENCAP-CH) were sent by express parcel to the recipients. 

 

Opened in September 2011, the first training session of the FAI-RENCAP International Academy was a 

success as this online training option for the Humanitarian Corps program was long awaited by the 

public.  

 

"The first beneficiaries of the program - accepted for the first session, the Fall 2011 session running 

from September 21 to December 20, 2011 - have successfully completed the three months of 

theoretical as well as practical training in the field," announced Professor Dr. h. c. Bernd-Dieter 

FRIDRICH, Director of the FAI Board of Directors. "Only ten percent of the participants failed the 

course and will have to repeat the training or retake the exam at a future session. This is a rigorous 

program; we are absolutely selective and demanding when it comes to awarding the Diploma to the 

participants because the FAI label is highly respected and also those of our program partners, but 

more importantly, it is about the lives of the people who will one day be assisted by a Humanitarian 

Corps trained by our institution," he said. 

 

"Our goal is to train as many Humanitarian Corps as possible so that this will be a great movement in 

developing countries and elsewhere. We want to work with our Humanitarian Corps in our 

humanitarian assistance programs such as the "Great Schools", a program planned for this summer," 

he added.  

 

The FAI-RENCAP International Academy has kept its promises: the individual Privilege Kit sent to each 

new Humanitarian Corps includes, in addition to the Diploma, the Attestations of each successful 

grade, a bank card in the framework of the "CH" sponsorship program and a FAI-CH logo item. 


